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Dear Parent, 

“SUCCESS isn’t a matter of being the BEST & WINNING the race; 

SUCCESS is a matter of HANDLING the WORST & FINISHING the race !!” 

As we all know that in the adverse times of world crisis of COVID 19, in the new academic 

Session 2020-21, we welcomed our dear students with virtual online classes. Now with the 

temperature soaring high, its time students when look forward for summer vacation when 

they can relax. 

 

 The School Summer Vacations will start w.e.f. 1st June 2020 (Monday) and the online 

classes will resume in the month of July 2020. Dates we shall be posting in the last 

week of June 2020.  

 The School will re-open as per the guidelines of the government of NCT, Delhi.  

 To ensure the children have a constructive holiday, some Holiday Homework (H.H.W.) 

is given, which will keep the child active and observant. It has also been explained to the 

students, for their convenience in their respective classes.  

 Kindly ensure that your ward completes the assignments / H.H.W. on time. It will be 

uploaded on Snap Homework Portal or you can visit School Website Under “Downloads” 

Link for the same. 

 There will be UNIT TESTS of all the main subjects in the month of July 2020 just 

after virtual classes resumes. Syllabus will be all that has been covered so far in online 

classes. Please make sure that your ward learns and prepare well for the same. It is 

mandatory for all to attend the classes and secure good marks in their unit tests.  

 It’s a matter of self-realization and moral responsibility on your part as a parent, to 

acknowledge & appreciate the hard work of our revered teachers by at least paying 

your ward’s School fee timely. You are requested to clear outstanding Fees / other dues 

(if any) on immediate basis.  

 ADMISSIONS FOR THE SESSION 2020-21 ARE OPEN for class XI (Science, 

Commerce) and few other classes where seats are available. We seek your cooperation in 

recommending admissions of bright students. 

We are thankful to you all for your support and cooperation. 

 We wish all the students a Delightful, Happy & Useful Summer Vacation 2020!!  
 

 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


